## MESSAGE FROM THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES

October 1, 2013

Dear Homeowner,

As winter approaches, it is time to update our "Snow Removal Priority List" for Heatherwood. If you fit the criteria below and wish to be on the list or are currently on the list and wish to remain on it, please let us know by contacting Beth Rossini @ 856-232-4753 or by e-mail to <a href="mailto:bethrossini@verizon.net">bethrossini@verizon.net</a> by October 15, 2013. Please understand that due to the confidentiality of the subject matter, we are unable to attach the current list.

<u>Criteria</u>: A Heatherwood homeowner who has a serious medical condition that requires him/her to leave their home daily for dialysis or other mandatory life-threatening medical condition.